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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: George Hormel <george.hormel@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2015 6:36 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain Proposal

Dear Mr. Barnes, 
 
I am a homeowner at Lake Almanor and I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed Thermal Curtain 
Project. The project would take vital cold water from Lake Almanor and send it downstream raising the 
temperature of the water in Lake Almanor. Lake Almanor is only 90 feet deep at its deepest point and needs to 
maintain its cold water to protect its fish and other wildlife populations. This very expensive and dangerous 
project would have only a minimal effect if any at lowering the downstream temperature while devastating Lake 
Almanor. 
 
I urge you to reject the Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain Project. 
 
With respect, 
 
George Hormel 
835 Lassen View Drive 
Lake Almanor, CA 96137 


